Subject: Computing & Software in IEEE symposium
Posted by Johan Messchendorp on Sat, 09 May 2009 18:46:38 GMT
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Dear all,

Is there anyone interesting in presenting Panda computing/software related issues at the IEEE
nuclear science symposium in Orlanda at the end of October? The corresponding website is

http://www.nss-mic.org/2009/NSSMain.asp

Let me know, if someone is planning to go there.... the deadline for abstract is already on the
11th of May!!!

Kind wishes,

Johan.
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